
PROPOSED BICYCLE AND PEDESTRIAN ACCOMMODATIONS OVERVIEW

The MoPac Intersections Environmental Study proposes the construction of a new Shared Use Path (SUP) along the right-
of-way line on the west side of the corridor in the vicinity of Slaughter Lane and La Crosse Avenue. The proposed SUP 
would tie-in to other proposed improvements along MoPac South and the existing city of Austin bicycle and pedestrian 
network. 

CONCEPTUAL LAYOUT: SHARED USE PATH AT SLAUGHTER LANE

This preliminary conceptual layout features one of the intersections included in the proposed MoPac Intersections project, 
MoPac at Slaughter Lane, and shows how the SUP would be constructed along the right-of-way line. 
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We welcome your feedback and questions about the MoPac Intersections Environmental Study. To learn more or to request a 
presentation for your group, contact Melissa Hurst, Community Outreach Manager, Central Texas Regional Mobility Authority at  
mhurst@MobilityAuthority.com or by phone at (512) 996-9778. 

Visit MoPacSouth.com/intersections/overview.php to learn more about the study.

IS THIS PROJECT RELATED TO THE MOPAC SOUTH ENVIRONMENTAL STUDY? 

At the same time the MoPac Intersections Environmental Study is underway, a separate study is being conducted to assess 
potential mobility improvements on approximately eight miles of MoPac from Cesar Chavez Street to Slaughter Lane. For 
more information about this study, visit MoPacSouth.com. 

STAY INVOLVED
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